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INTERNET AND E-MAIL ACCESS PERMISSION
LETTER TO PARENTS 
Dear Parent/Guardian: 

The School District wishes to offer your child limited access to the Internet and an
electronic mail (e-mail) account. The Internet is a collection of thousands of
interconnected computer networks. The vast amount of information contained within
the Internet's libraries can provide valuable learning opportunities to students. 

Establishing an e-mail address will allow your child to participate in distance learning
activities, communicate with other students around the world, ask questions of and
consult with experts, and locate specific material to meet the needs of educational
projects. 

If your child is a minor (under age 19), your authorization is needed before your child
may use these resources. The attached regulations for student use of computers,
technology and the Internet should be read carefully and understood by all Internet
users. As parents/guardians, you should review it in detail with your children before
they begin using the Internet and e-mail in their classroom. 

A filtering system is in place to prevent access to certain unacceptable sites on the
Internet. However, it is important to understand that no solution is perfect and we
cannot guarantee that students will only have access to educational materials.
Ultimately, parents/guardians are responsible for setting and conveying the
standards that their child should follow. To that end, the School District supports and
respects each family's right to decide whether or not to authorize Internet and e-
mail access. 



If you agree to allow your child to have Internet access and an e-mail address, sign
the enclosed Acceptable Use Agreement and return it to your school. 

Sincerely,


